From:

The Downtown Leadership Council (DLC)

To:

Mayor and City Council

Date:

August 23, 2017

Re:

Permanent Parking and Transportation Management Commission

Dear Mayor Treece and Members of the Council:

The DLC remains concerned about the ongoing and increasing traffic and parking problems downtown and in the surrounding neighborhoods.

Unfortunately the Parking & Traffic Management Task Force did not have sufficient time to fully address and suggest solutions to many of the issues involved, due to their time constraints.

The DLC believes a permanent Parking and Transportation Management Commission is needed to further investigate the issues involved and to work on solutions to address not only the current parking and traffic problems, but those that are sure to arise in the future.

The Downtown CID would like to join the DLC in this request, as well.

Yours very truly,

Scott A. Wilson

DLC Chair